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PGPA Act and Rule Independent Review – draft report response 
 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft report of the Independent Review of the 
Public Governance, Performance and Accountability Act 2013 (PGPA Act) and Rule.  
 
ASIO supports the overall findings and recommendations of the review. 
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